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Hello, 
I am a lifelong resident of Rhode Island and I am vehemently  apposed to the H5436 bill that is about to be voted on! 
This bill is clearly unconstitutional and should not pass. This will take away the rights of legal and law abiding citizens and 
give advantages to criminals to potentially commit crimes with the illegal guns that they will obtain or already possess. 
Please note no on the gun ban. I am a regular voter in the Lincoln area and will vote against anyone that is in favor of 
taking away my constitutional right! 
Respectfully, 
Michael Toye 
Sent from my iPhone 


